
From: Spencer Chandra Herbert, MLA <s.chandraherbert.mla@leg.bc.ca> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 at 09:23:46 a.m. PDT 

Subject: Long-term leaseholders engagement 

 

I would like to thank you for raising a range of concerns about leasehold arrangements with the 
provincial government. 

As promised, I wanted to share the news of the upcoming consultations with you. 

This “listen and learn” consultation assists the Province in better understanding the issues for long-
term residential leaseholders, and provides an opportunity to express new concerns. 

The consultations will happen province-wide online, and for those who prefer, in-person in 
Vancouver and Victoria. 

  

Vancouver:         Central Presbyterian Church, Friday, June 14, 3 to 5 pm 

Victoria:               Cook St. Village Activity Centre, Tuesday, June 18, 6 to 8 pm 

Take the survey 

or 

register for an in-person session 

  

The in-person events will allow you to complete the consultation survey on paper, instead of online, 
so you can drop-in anytime during the event times to fill the survey out. 

Feedback from long-term residential leaseholders will deepen the government’s understanding of 
leaseholder concerns and priorities. A summary of the engagement results will be published later in 
the summer. 

Again, please accept my appreciation for your time thus far for sharing with us on this issue. 

Sincerely, 

   

Spencer Chandra Herbert, MLA - West End & Coal Harbour 

  

https://feedback.engage.gov.bc.ca/648967?lang=en
https://feedback.engage.gov.bc.ca/648967?lang=en


Note: The engagement is intended for long-term residential leaseholders in the province of B.C. It is 
not intended for residents of strata or leasehold strata buildings, commercial leaseholders, land-only 
leaseholders or renters. 

 


